Advanced Placement Biology Summer Assignment
Mr. Mennecke
AP Biology is a rigorous course designed to test your knowledge of the living world and hopefully allow you to gain college credit in introductory biology.  Since the volume of material tested is great and the time constraints of this course are finite, you, the student, will be responsible for independent work that is testable in class.  
Over the summer, you are expected to complete a few assignments based on the AP Biology curriculum.  If you need to contact me over the summer, you can use the website wmennecke.yolasite.com and be sure to click on the “contact me” link at the top of the website.  My email address is wmennecke@islipufsd.org.

If you feel that your summer schedule cannot accommodate these assignments, or you cannot meet the deadlines outlined below, then AP Biology is not the right class for you.  You will receive a grade on the first day of class to determine your preparation for this course, so completion of this work is highly advised.
Summer Assignments (these due dates are firm):
1. Due Wednesday September 5:  Read the New York Times article “Some of My Best Friends are Germs.”  Answer the questions in the packet attached to this page and hand it in on the first day of school for a grade.
2. Due Wednesday, September 5:  Find and print out an online article from a current (2018) online newspaper/magazine article related to the topic of microbiomes and/or FMTs.  Ideas pertaining to bacteriotherapy, OpenBiome, C. difficile and related digestive disease should be included.  Read the article and summarize it with at least 20 facts.  Your first fact should include the definition for microbiota and/ or FMTs.  The article should be from a reliable site or newspaper/magazine.  When printing out the article, be sure to include the source.
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3. Due Friday, September 7:  Collect at least 8 pill bugs (otherwise known as rolly pollies or isopods) as you can find under rocks or logs.  These arthropods will be used for our first lab later that week or the second week of school.  Place the isopods in a ventilated plastic container with some soil and leaves to keep them alive.  Your collection will be included in your lab grade.
